
 
 

Save the Date -- Annual enHance Workshop 

 

The enHance Annual Environmental Stewardship 

Workshop and Awards Luncheon will be held on 

Wednesday, April 8, beginning at 8:00 a.m. in 

downtown Jackson. This annual event is 

sponsored by MDEQ and the Mississippi Manufacturers Association. This 

year’s workshop will focus on topics including plant modernization, 

resources for a sustainable staff, community environmental partnerships, 

and case studies from enHance members. More information on the 

program is available at www.enhance.ms or by contacting Mr. Khairy Abu-

Salah at KAbuSalah@mdeq.ms.gov and 601-961-5284 or Mr. Mark Williams 

at mwilliams@mdeq.ms.gov and 601-961-5304. Register here .   
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